
Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access the staff 

for help with homework, behaviour or to find out how your child is doing. 

Teachers will be available after school on these nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in   addition to 

the parents of her class 

 

 Mrs Cheetham  Nursery   Friday 

 Mrs Seymour          Reception               Friday 

 Miss Fenton            Reception               Friday 

 Miss Falato             Year 1                    Thursday 

 Mrs Tomlinson        Year 1                     Friday 

 Mrs Park                 Year 2                    Wednesday 

 Mrs Heaps              Year 2                    Wednesday 

 Mrs Gray             Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Smith          Year 3                  Thursday 

 Miss Price            Year 4                  Thursday 

 Miss Mohring       Year 4                  Thursday 

Nursery 

Additional Nursery  sessions 

can be purchased at a cost of 

just £8.20 per day. For more 

information please speak to a 

member of Nursery staff. 

Parentpay 

We are having a few issues with the system at the  moment. 

Not everyone is set up and fees input for the last two weeks of the 

Summer term and for the first week back are not showing on     

accounts. Parents have also experienced problems with logging on 

and viewing/adding funds. Please bear with us we are working on 

this to rectify the situation asap. In the meantime if you are      

concerned re your balance or want to make payments to your     

account for club, wraparound or trips you can pay cash at the 

school office.  Thanks for your understanding we will continue to 

update you until the system is fixed.  

      Macclesfield Forest  

A trip has been arranged for 

Year 3 to Macclesfield Forest as 

part of their topic Rocks and 

Soils. The trip has been       

arranged for 5th October and 

the cost is £12.75 per child. 

This can be paid via Parentpay 

or at the school office and 

should be paid by Monday 2nd       

October. 

          Writer of the Week 

    Busy Bees                Riley Moss 

    Curly Caterpillars             Fletcher Harvey 

 Charming Cheetahs          Jacob Williams  

 Terrific Tigers              Evalyn Challinor 

  Perfect Panthers                Zac Brookes 

 Learning Lions              Esmé Hancock 

 Super Squirrels              Mia Hearson 

 Wise Owls                  Lacey Nellist  

               Fantastic Foxes              Poppy Taylor 

 Brilliant Badgers                Jin-Kai Lin 

                   Reader of the Week 

 Busy Bees                 Cody Potts 

 Curly Caterpillars             Isaak Nicosia 

 Charming Cheetahs          Ava Clulow 

 Terrific Tigers               Lily Jones 

 Perfect Panthers               Cora Lancaster 

 Learning Lions                  Ollie Crutchley 

 Super Squirrels               Gracie Barnett 

 Wise Owls                 James Platt 

 Fantastic Foxes             Honey Lal-Owen 

 Brilliant Badgers               Millie Scott 

       Mathematician of the Week 

 Busy Bees               Jayden Mycock 

     Curly Caterpillars              Hallie Hopwood 

 Charming Cheetahs          Owen Musgrove  

 Terrific Tigers                Oli Vickers 

 Perfect Panthers               Danny Ryder  

 Learning Lions                  Theo Seymour 

 Super Squirrels                  Joshua Gibbins 

 Wise Owls              Fletcher Moseley 

 Fantastic Foxes             Sophie Shackleston 

               Brilliant Badgers                Aaron Taylor 

                   Worker of the Week 

 Little Ladybirds                   Esmae Woakes 

 Busy Bees                  Layla Hughes 

 Curly Caterpillars               Holly Robinson 

 Charming Cheetahs      Lacey-Mae Johnson 

 Terrific Tigers                      Charlie Yoxall 

 Perfect Panthers               Laynie Critchlow 

 Learning Lions            Samantha Harrop 

 Super Squirrels                     Theo Reilly    

 Wise Owls                  Hollie Thompson 

 Fantastic Foxes                 Eric Xu 

 Brilliant Badgers       Jaymie-Leigh Deakin 

        Ladybird of the week 
                                                              

  James Ratcliffe 

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

Next week is week 3 of the school dinner menu.  

Violins 

Violin lessons will start on a Wednesday next week. Please can all   

monies due for lessons, violin rental etc be paid at the school office     

before Wednesday as violins and music have been ordered. Thanks 

The Green Tree House Charity 

Pamper Evening—Monday 23rd 

October 5pm-9pm  at Knypersley 

Cricket Club. 

£10 includes one treatment, glass 

of wine, nibbles and goodie bag. 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

  

School closes for half term 

Friday 20th October  

 

School re-opens 

Monday 30th October 

 

School closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 19th December 

 

School reopens 

Wednesday 3rd January  

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 16th February 

 

School reopens 

Tuesday 27th February 

  

School closes for Easter 

Thursday 29th March 

 

School reopens 

Monday 16th April 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 25th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 5th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 20th July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 

15th September 2017 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can try my best to move up the 

traffic lights  

 

By Missy Green—Year 3 

Children’s News 

Well done to the following children for their out of school  

achievements: 

Jessica Wain—Stage 2 Swimming Award 

Oli Vickers—Stage 1 Swimming Award 

Shaun Bailey—Little P.U.M.A 4 Yellow Belt 

Henry Oakes and Mia Hearson for completing a Triathlon 

Katie Walker Stage 5 Swimming Award 

Jaymie-Leigh Deakin—Stage 6 Swimming Award 

Lucy-Joy Butler-Dodd-Thomson Stage 3 Swimming Award 

Laynie Critchlow—Stage 1 Swimming Award 

Georgia Brunt—Stage 3B Swimming Award              

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy Kingsfield First School 

 

Kingsfield First School are seeking to appoint a new 

lunchtime supervisor , term time only, from 12-1pm       

every day, with an hourly rate of £7.84. If you are             

interested please call at the school office for an                      

application form. 

The closing date for applications is Monday 18th            

September. 

School Attendance 

     Curly Caterpillars            100%  

    Busy Bees                        100% 

    Charming Cheetahs         96.70% 

    Terrific Tigers                   95.80% 

    Perfect Panthers              99.00% 

    Learning Lions                 98.00% 

    Super Squirrels                100% 

    Wise Owls                         100% 

    Fantastic Foxes                96.60% 

    Brilliant Badgers 96.70%  

  

Last weeks winners were                   

Miss Fenton’s, Mrs Seymour’s,       

Miss Smith’s and Mrs Gray’s class all 

with 100%  

    Fantastic—Well done  

 Last Week’s Whole School           

Attendance    

98.10% 

      School target  

           96.50% 

Thank you to all parents who attended 

the Welcome Meetings this week. We 

hope you found them informative and 

enjoyed getting to know the staff in your 

child’s new class.  

PTFA MEETING 

Tuesday 26th September at 5pm                              

 in the staff room.  

If you would like to  have fun and help raise some  

funding for those extra special treats for the   

children why not come along and join in with the 

PTFA. Don't worry if you can’t support some of the 

events there are lots of behind the scenes jobs 

that you may be able to help with. Some of the 

things we raised money towards last year that ben-

efited the children were: 

Gifts from Santa 

Easter Treats 

Money towards trips 

Leavers gifts  

Come along there will be plenty of coffee and cake. 

We always welcome fresh ideas for events and 

fundraising . Free childcare is available for the 

meeting so there is no problem if your child comes 

with you.  

We look forward to welcoming you.  

Manchester Airport 

A trip has been arranged for Reception 

children to Manchester Runway on 11th 

October. The cost of the trip is £8. 

Please pay this either via Parentpay or 

cash at the school office. 


